SED to visit Shanghai with LegCo
Members

The Secretary for Education, Dr Choi Yuk-lin, will visit Shanghai from
August 12 to 14, together with the Legislative Council (LegCo) Panel on
Education delegation comprising 14 LegCo Members, to learn about the latest
local developments in patriotic education, digital education and innovation
and technology (I&T).

During the trip, Dr Choi and the delegation will call on officials of
Shanghai Municipality and visit patriotic education bases, local schools and
a university, as well as I&T units. They will also interact with Hong Kong
youngsters studying or working in Shanghai.

During Dr Choi's absence, the Under Secretary for Education, Mr Sze
Chun-fai, will be the Acting Secretary for Education.


http://www.government-world.com/sed-to-visit-shanghai-with-legco-members/
http://www.government-world.com/sed-to-visit-shanghai-with-legco-members/

